SAARC
SAARC Development Fund

Request for Proposals

For development of E- Commerce Website for marketing and sale of products produced by
SDF funded projects and registering a trademark (Made in SAARC) in all 8 SAARC
countries for products produced by SDF funded projects.

The SAARC Development Fund, having its Secretariat at Thimphu, Bhutan, invites
Expression of Interest/ Proposals from eligible firms for development of E-
Commerce Website for marketing and sale of products produced by SDF funded
projects and registering a trademark (Made in SAARC) in all 8 SAARC countries for
products produced by SDF funded projects. Complete Terms of reference is available
in the website www.sdfsec.org or may be obtained through email at info@sdfsec.org.
Last date for submission of proposal is 10 April, 2015, 5.00 PM (BST)



